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August 26, 2016
Dear Senior, Parents/Guardians:

The 2016-2017 school year is fast on the way. Your senior year is one of the most important years in your life. Standardized tests must be taken, credits must be earned, college applications must be completed, college entrance exams must be taken, and senior dues must be paid.

Senior dues for the graduating class of 2017 will be $75.00. Below is an itemized list of costs included in senior dues. 
· Senior T-shirt …………………………………………………....$15.00

· Graduation Programs and Decoration …………………………...$20.00

· Senior Night and Senior Picnic ………………………………….$25.00
· Baccalaureate Reception…………………………………………$5.00
· Senior Breakfast …………………………………………………$5.00
· Graduation Reception…………………………………………….$5.00
               Only the items listed above are included in the senior dues.
Please be advised that in the event that you are not eligible to participate in the graduation ceremony, the money paid is not refundable. NO EXCEPTIONS!
For your convenience, a partial monthly payment schedule is listed on the back of this letter. Seniors are expected to make each payment on time in order for T-shirts and all other senior items to be ordered on time. Payments made with a check will not be accepted, all payments must be made in cash or money order. All seniors must pay all parts of their senior dues. Seniors will not be allowed to pick and choose what will or will not be paid. Senior dues must be paid in full in order to participate in graduation activities and ceremony.
You will order you cap & gown and diplomas with covers directly from Herff-Jones this school year. You will supply them with your height and weight. The school will supply them with your name as you would like them to appear on your diploma.
Herff-Jones’ items, such as graduation invitations, key chains, necklaces, flip flops, book bags, sweatshirts, or any other items are optional and will be an additional cost to you. Please see the Herff-Jones’ representative for the mentioned items; he will be at the school periodically during the school year to meet with students. Also, please note that the cost of the yearbook is not included in your dues. For any additional information, please see Ms. Holloway.
It is my pleasure to serve you during your senior year. If you have any questions and/or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (706) 672-4930.

Thank you,

Ms. Birts, Senior Class Sponsor
MONTHLY PAYMENT SCHEDULE
Payment is due by the last day of each month with the exception of April. Dues are to be paid in full by April 1, 2017. Making payments on time will be very important! Remember, only cash will be accepted.

	Month Due
	Amount Due
	Starting Balance

$75.00

	September
	$10.00
	$65.00

	October
	$10.00
	$55.00

	November
	$10.00
	$45.00

	December
	$10.00
	$35.00

	January
	$10.00
	$25.00

	February
	$10.00
	$15.00

	March
	$10.00
	$5.00

	April
	$5.00
	$0.00

	Total Payment
	$75.00
	


Seniors, please remember that this year is your final opportunity to shine and make your final journey through the halls at Greenville High School. The faculty and staff want to make this year the most memorable time in your life. It will take dedication and hard work from you all to make sure that all business is completed before the end of the year. HAVE A GREAT YEAR!
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